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Dear Conference Attendees: 
 
 
As an honorary co-chair, I welcome you to Milwaukee and the FBINAA 2008 Conference.  I am 
confident you will enjoy your stay in Wisconsin’s largest city and one of the most interesting and 
friendly communities in America. 
 
Many people working countless hours have teamed up to create a dynamic and informative 
conference.  Because of their efforts, I am sure you will find that this year’s presenters offer 
fresh perspectives on current and upcoming law enforcement challenges.  
 
“Partnering for a Safer World” is more than just a conference theme.  It has become a way of life 
for all law enforcement agencies.  It is no secret that we all can learn and accomplish so much 
more by working together to protect those who rely on us for their safety. 
 
At the end of this conference, I hope everyone will be not only more knowledgeable but also 
energized to face the future of law enforcement with greater optimism. 
 
Thank you again for attending this year’s FBINAA conference.  If there is anything I can do to 
make your Wisconsin experience more productive and pleasurable, please let me know. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
David L. Collins 
Superintendent 
Wisconsin State Patrol 
 


